Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Sharon Lingel - Proposed closure of road-portion of Spadina Crescent
East - CK 150-1

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Sunday, May 8, 2022 11:01 AM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Sharon Lingel - Proposed closure of road-portion of Spadina Crescent East - CK 150-1

--- Replies to this email will go to_ -

Submitted on Sunday, May 8, 2022 - 11:01

Submitted by user:_

Submitted values are:

Date Sunday, May 08, 2022

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Sharon

Last Name Lingel ( formerly Hauber)

Phone Number

Spadina crescent east

City Saskatoon
Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Proposed closure of road- portion of Spadina Crescent East

Meeting (if known)

Comments

| am very upset at your proposal to put public bathrooms at this site Surely there is room behind the Meewasin
Authority building. Also the cutting down of perfectly healthy trees was so unnecessary. | checked the stumps and there
was only a portion of one tree that was rotting. The rest were perfectly healthy so telling us that they were mostly dead
was a lie. Please keep you plans to the park area only where there are no residents

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No




